
During this Thanksgiving, season we want to let you know how

much we greatly appreciate all of your support throughout the

years. It helps us in our mission, both here in the United States and

all around the world. We've gathered some of our sisters together

to personally thank all of you for your generosity. Please enjoy the

video below! 

Thank You from the Medical Mission SiThank You from the Medical Mission Si……
Watch laterWatch later ShareShare

Dear God,

At this special time of THANKSGIVING we find ourselves reflecting on the past year – the joyful

and the tearful parts, the bounty of the earth, seas and skies that are gifted to us each day,

the wonder of new life, the completion of lives lived, the mysteries that we do not

understand, the gifts of enabling graces that let us do good, to spread love, and peace, the

strength that was given in time of need, for kindnesses received and given, both near and far

away.

You never tire of us asking for Your blessing, so we do so again on behalf of our donors.

Bless all those who in many ways support us and help us to strive to be a healing presence

among so many peoples, and creatures, and the very earth itself.

We simply say THANK YOU.

Sincerely,

Medical Mission Sisters
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